
La Petite École Montessori

Classroom News

Welcome to our September/October 
Newsletter 

Bulletin de Septembre/Octobre 
September at La Petite École Montessori has been filled with exciting moments as the 
children settled into their daily routines with enthusiasm. The children have enjoyed 
participating in our weekly activities such as ‘News Time’ Mondays, dance, yoga or drama 
Tuesdays, French and PE on Wednesdays, arts & crafts on Thursdays and fun day Fridays! 
The children are forming wonderful bonds and we encourage these connections as the grow 
together. Our inquisitive explorers have been activity investigating the classroom and 
interacting with the Montessori materials.  

Family Wall: The children had the opportunity to bring a piece of home to school by placing 
a photo of their family on our family wall and sharing stories about their loved ones.  

Lunch Mats: In the spirit of encouraging healthy eating habits, the children embarked on a 
creative journey by designing their own individual lunch mats. 

Our Theme Table
In September, we delved into captivating themes, 
including ‘All About Me,’ where the children learned 
about self-identity and ‘Healthy Eating,’ discovering 
the importance of nutrition. 

As October arrived, we shifted our focus to the 
enchanting themes of Autumn and Halloween, 
unraveling the beauty of changing seasons and the 
excitement of this spooky holiday!  

Our ‘Theme Table’ showcases materials and books 
aligned with our monthly themes, and the children 
are welcome to contribute items to display. 



As we were exploring the theme of 'All About 
Me,' the children enthusiastically expressed 
their individuality and creativity through self-
portraits. These vibrant and personal artworks 
serve as a colourful reflection of each child's 
unique personality and talents. The self-
portraits not only showcase their artistic skills 
but also remind us of the wonderful diversity 
and individuality present in our classroom, 
making it a space where every child's identity 
is celebrated and cherished.

Embracing the beauty of the changing seasons, the children eagerly embraced the spirit of 
autumn by crafting intricate mandalas using fallen leaves. With an array of colours and shapes at 
their disposal, they carefully arranged the leaves into mesmerising patterns, capturing the 
essence of this vibrant season. These autumn mandalas not only encouraged creativity and fine 
motor skills but also fostered a deep appreciation for nature's wonders. They now hang in our 
classroom as a testament to the children's artistic talents and their connection to the natural 
world. Additionally, they also created charming autumn trees using lentils, adding another layer of 
creativity to our classroom's seasonal decor.

Our classroom nature table is a dynamic, ever-
evolving space where children can add natural 
treasures they discover, from colourful leaves to 
intriguing rocks and delicate feathers. This 
interactive feature allows them to connect with 
nature at their own pace, encouraging hands-on 
learning and sparking conversations about the world 
around us. Throughout the day, our little explorers 
can visit the nature table, touch, feel, and discover 
the beauty of the great outdoors right here in our 
classroom. It's a wonderful way to encourage their 
inquisitive minds and instil a lifelong love for nature.

Our Nature Table

Our Classroom Art


